
Town of Newfane Bicentennial Flag

The Newfane American Legion Post 873 had a flag made for the use of our color guard at the 
various bicentennial events this year.  There has been some verbal interest in other 
businesses and individuals possibly being interested in a flag.  The Post is willing to 
coordinate an order.  The cost of the flags would depend on the size of the order.  If we 
reached 12 flags, the cost of the double sided flag would drop to be around $50 from our 
initial flag cost of $100 which included the setup fees.  

The flags are printed and can be single or double sided. The size is 3 foot by 5 foot long. 
They are single stitched with grommets so they are good for indoor display and outdoor 
display in good conditions.  The stitching would not take a heavy wind or wind/rain 
combination and the grommets/fly of the flag is not reinforced with cotton webbing like most 
American flags.

Single side: would be good for display pinned/tacked to a wall.  The design on 
the back side would be reversed and not readable due to the printing process. 
Cost of a single sided flag would be about $10 less that the final double sided 
price.

Double side: would be good for display as any flag.  It is actually two flags 
sewn together with a blackout material in between.  The printing on both sides 
is readable.  

The Post’s color guard flag is on display in the Main Street entrance of the Town Hall unless 
there is a bicentennial event going on.  Feel free to stop and take a look at it.

If you are interested in getting on the list for the order please contact the Newfane American 
Legion Post Commander at newfanelegion@yahoo.com or by calling (716) 408-3311 
extension 1.  We will contact you prior to placing the order with the final pricing.  April 30th 
2024 is the planned order date cutoff.
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